
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 1/7/2021

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

 Kurt and I have signed the paperwork on behalf of the district to allow two guests per 
player to attend home and away games. That is assuming that the away team is following 
the new guidelines as well and not continuing to follow the original Stage 2 Order with 
no fans attending. 

 Southwest District Health (SWDH) has asked for a total number of staff members for 
possible vaccines. Those should be available in February for school staff. The vaccine is 
not required.

 
 The legislative session will officially begin on Monday, January 11th. 


